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Expression of Gratitude to UNA Dining Services Department 

Written by Chief of Staff Nicholas Wilder, Senator Olivia Britton 

Submitted by Senator Olivia Britton 

Resolution 24-01 

Whereas; the University of North Alabama experienced significant disruption for six days due to inclement 
weather from January 15 - January 22, 2024; and 

Whereas; during this period, on - campus dining options were limited to the Mane Market; and 

Whereas; the Student Government Association recognizes the extraordinary efforts made by several UNA 
Dining Services employees who stayed overnight on-campus to prepare meals for residents, ensuring their 
needs were met despite the challenging circumstances; and 

Therefore, be it resolved that the Student Government Association expresses its heartfelt gratitude to the 
UNA Dining Services department and their employees. On behalf of the student body, the Student 
Government Association sincerely thanks UNA Dining Services for their unwavering dedication and 
commitment to providing essential services during the times of inclement weather. 

Be It Further Resolved that copies of this resolution be sent to University of North Alabama President, 
Kenneth Kitts; Vice President of Student Affairs, Ms. Susan Breer. 

Passed and Approved 

by the Student Government Association on the -3:__ day of February, 2024. 
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